
Project Update: September 2020 
 
Last week I was in the field on Lake Markovačko with colleagues from the Institute and 
the Faculty of Biology. Everything is going according to plan. Also, colleagues from 
the Faculty of Agriculture continue with the black bullhead experimental rearing.  
 
Since not all fished out black bullhead specimens are needed for the experiment, we 
took the surplus to the Belgrade Zoo, where they serve as food for other species. 
During this field, two students of Ecology and Environmental Protection were with us. 
One student was from the private faculty "Singidunum", and the other from the Faculty 
of Biology, University of Belgrade. 
 
On this occasion, I am also sending a link from a documentary show dedicated to our 
project, as well as a couple of photos. 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 


